OKLAHOMA STATE REGENTS FOR HIGHER EDUCATION

State Capitol Complex

Memo
To:

State System, Financial Aid Directors

From:

Amanda Paliotta
Date:

April 3, 2009
Subject:
2008-2009 National Guard Tuition Waiver Report   and 


2008-2009 Concurrently Enrolled Seniors Report

Enclosed for your use is the reporting form for National Guard tuition waivers granted at your institution for the 2008-2009 academic year.  We are asking for the electronic submission of this form at the web site URL address of http://survey.osrhe.edu/cgi-bin/guardwaivers.html.  Please log onto the web address listed and enter your data directly into the electronic database by no later than April 30, 2009.  

Please note that we are also using this reporting mechanism to collect the number of student and hours waived for concurrently enrolled high school seniors.  The reimbursement policy for hours waived for concurrently enrolled seniors (only) was adopted by the State Regents at their March 23, 2006, meeting. A separate section is included on the electronic form for you report those students and hours waived.

The FY2010 appropriation for the National Guard program will be prorated to participating institutions based on the number of credit hours waived above the minimum institutional commitment. The nonresident waiver dollar amounts will not be reimbursed, but the hours will be used in the calculation of minimum institutional requirement. 

The FY2010 allocation for concurrently enrolled high school seniors will be based on total hours waived with no minimum requirement up to a maximum of six credit hours per student per semester.  These allocations will be included in your institutional budgets for the 2009-2010 academic year scheduled for the May State Regents’ meeting.

If you have questions, please contact our office at 405-225-9201.

